

Sandringham and West Newton Primary Academy School Newsletter

SUMMER I 2019

Summer is here at last!

DIARY DATES

- May 24th Whole school Lynnsport
- June 3rd Return to school
- June 5th Quad kids
- June 10th Countryside
 Classroom
- June 11th Sailing starts year 6
- June 12th /131th/14th
 Production
- July 5th Family Communion
- July 10th Primaries
 concert St Nicholas
 Chapel
- July 18th Combined picnic Sandringham adventure playground 12-2pm—parents welcome
- July 12th Sports day parents welcome family picnic from 12pm

Dear Parents, Children and Staff,

How wonderful to see some lovely sunshine, long may it last. Please ensure children have hats and sun cream on.



Well done Year 6 for all your fabulous hard week this year and especially during SATS week, you can have a well-earned rest, well until play rehearsals start in earnest.

New building News!

We are delighted tour new building is growing by the day.

We are hoping to have an opening ceremony before the end of term.

Mrs Gibson and

Mrs Patnell/Mrs Berry are preparing a wish list for equipment for the new room and the PTA have offered to fund raise for us for this.





We are delighted to announce we achieved the RE
Quality
Mark Gold

standard at our inspection at the end of last term. The children have worked so hard in their RE lessons and were able to talk to the inspector and show their class photo books of all their events and activities they have done this year.



We are pleased to announce that KS2 children have been invited to a Countryside Learning day in the Sandringham park on June 10th, where they will be able to learn about all aspects of life in the countryside and farming.

Our Christian value this half



been Perseverance and children have enjoyed learning about how to improve their ability to keep going.



Last
week we
talked
about the
Learning
Pit and
children
read in
collective
worship,
about the

skills needed to face challenges and keep trying.



Year 5 and 6 teacher

Welcome to Mr Harvey and Mrs Aston-Whitmore, who will be covering the first part of Mrs Reddey's maternity leave this summer from June to July.